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Alongside the successful Sports Day, our Athletics 

Team participated in the District Athletics at Dursley 

Primary School. Our children displayed outstanding 

talent and determination, with many of them 

securing 1st, 2nd, or 3rd place in their respective 

events. The Y5/Y6 boys' relay team concluded the 

evening with an electrifying victory, leaving everyone 

in awe. We congratulate all our athletes for their 

remarkable performances and thank the coaches, 

teachers, and parents for their unwavering support.  

Parking 

A friendly reminder to please park outside the school 

in a considerate manner. As we strive to create a 

safe environment for our children, it is important to 

ensure that parking does not obstruct traffic flow or 

compromise the safety of pedestrians. Let's work 

together to make drop-off and pick-up times as 

smooth as possible by being mindful of others and 

following parking regulations. Thank you for your 

cooperation in keeping our school community safe 

and efficient.  

FOSS 

The last FOSS meeting of the year is at the Tudor 

Arms on Monday 26th June, 8pm. Friday 30th June 

will be Treat Friday (probably ice lollies) straight after 

school and Thursday 13th July will be the FOSS end 

of year disco, times TBC.  

Have a lovely weekend,     

 James Taylor 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you had a good week and enjoyed the sunshine. 

Sports Day 

Sports Day this Thursday was a huge success. The 

children put their hearts into each event and displayed 

remarkable athleticism, leaving us in awe of their 

incredible skills. We extend our heartfelt gratitude to 

everyone who came out to support the event and cheer 

on our young athletes. Your presence undoubtedly 

made the day even more special. 

We are delighted to announce that after an intense and 

closely contested competition, the winning house for 

this year's Sports Day is Mount Everest! 

Congratulations to all the students who represented 

Mount Everest House with great enthusiasm and 

determination. 

I would like to praise every single child who 

participated in the event, regardless of the house they 

represented. Your energy, team spirit, and willingness 

to challenge yourselves truly made the day a 

memorable one. Well done, everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Once again, a sincere thank you to the parents, 

guardians, and family members who came to support 

and encourage the children. Your presence not only 

created a vibrant atmosphere but also emphasied the 

importance of teamwork and camaraderie in our school 

community. 

Cystic Fibrosis Day 16th June 2023 

The school was a sea of yellow today. Thanks to 

everyone who wore yellow today for the Cystic Fibrosis 

Day. The early total shows that we have raised £85.95! 

Thank you for making a meaningful difference through your 

generosity. Together, we are making a difference.  



Term 6  

Date Class Event 

Monday 19th June KS2 
District Field Events at Rednock (4-5pm) 

Reserve Date 

Monday 26th - 28th June  Year 6 Y6 Residential Visit 

Monday 26th  Parets FOSS meeting at the Tudor Arms 8pm 

Friday 30th June Whole School Summer Concert 1:30pm 

Friday 30th June Whole School FOSS Treat Friday 

Wednesday 12th July Year 6 Rednock Parents’ Information Evening 

Thursday 13th July  Whole School FOSS Summer Disco - times TBC 

Friday 14th July Whole School 
Bastille Day - Celebration of French language and 

culture 

Wednesday 19th July  
Whole 

School /  
Year 6 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly  
(Y6 parents only) 

Friday 21st July Whole School End of term - school finishes at 1:30pm  

Letters and information for events will be sent out in due course. 

We are still confirming a few dates and will share them ASAP! 

 


